
From: _DCEH Comm 
Sent: Monday, July 2, 2018 5:03 AM 
To: _DCEH Comm 
Subject: Important Organizational Update 
 
At Dream Center Education Holdings (DCEH), we are committed to providing students with an 
accessible, affordable, relevant, and purposeful education. 
 
Over the last several months, we have taken a strategic and comprehensive look at each of our three 
education systems and their respective campuses, evaluating them to be sure that they are meeting 
the needs of today’s learners and providing the best student and graduate outcomes. 
 
What has become clear is that we have a critical need and responsibility to become a much more agile 
organization, responsive to the needs of our students and the changing demands of higher education. 
 
As a result of that examination, we have made the decision to cease new enrollments for the following 
schools within The Art Institutes, Argosy University, and South University systems: 
 
  *   The Art Institutes Arlington, VA; Charleston, SC; Charlotte, NC; Chicago, IL; Denver, CO; Fort 
Lauderdale, FL; Indianapolis, IN; Nashville, TN; Novi, MI; Philadelphia, PA; Phoenix, AZ; Raleigh-
Durham, NC; Portland, OR; San Bernardino, CA; San Francisco, CA; Santa Ana, CA; Sacramento, 
CA; and Schaumburg, IL 
  *   Argosy University Alameda, CA; Dallas, TX; Denver, CO; Nashville, TN; Ontario, CA; Salt Lake 
City, UT; San Diego, CA; Sarasota, FL; and Schaumburg, IL 
  *   South University Novi, MI; High Point, NC; and Cleveland, OH 
We will cease new enrollments at these locations, providing prospective students with access to online 
offerings or programs at one of our other campuses. 
 
This decision was made for a number of reasons, including significantly declining enrollment and an 
increase in the demand for online programs in higher education. 
 
It is important to note that current, active students should continue to attend class as scheduled. 
However, we are continuing to assess the viability of our current offerings at these locations. 
 
This is a necessary step in ensuring that we best support our students, both present and future, in 
response to the changing landscape of higher education. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
[DCEH logo left] 
	


